Transmitted by Facsimile

APRIL 21, 2017
The Clarion Ledger

Legal Ad Department

P.O. Box 40

Dear Sir:

Please insert the notice given below in your issues of April 28, 2017 and May 5, 2017. Please send bill and proof of publication, both in duplicate, to Mrs. Alicia Harris, Mississippi State Hospital, P.O. Box 1, Whitfield, MS 39193.
NOTICE TO OFFERORS

Sealed request for qualifications will be received by Mr. Lee Varner, Medical/Surgical Hospital Director, Mississippi State Hospital, Building 93, P.O. Box 1, 3550 Hwy 468 West, Whitfield, MS 39193, up to and not later than 3:00 P.M. Thursday, May, 2017,  for the following services and/or goods:
 MSH RFQ NO. 05.18.2017.445(Mobile Ultrasound Services) RFX: 3140000942
Mississippi State Hospital will accept Statement of Qualifications (SOQ) until 3 P.M. (Central Time), Thursday, May 18, 2017 for the purpose of hiring an independent contractor to provide ultrasounds in the Whitfield Medical Surgical Hospital using the contractor’s equipment with the following minimum qualifications: Contractor shall provide a sonographer who shall be registered/certified to perform all ultrasounds offered. Contract will be for  a period of two years, providing service at least once per week as needed for routine ultrasounds. Statement of Qualifications should be contained in a sealed envelope with a separately sealed envelope containing the price proposal with the name and of the respondent and MSH RFQ number (05.18.2017.445) on the outside of the envelope. The SOQ can be mailed or hand delivered to the Purchasing/Procurement Office (bldg. 93), 3550 Hwy 468 West, Whitfield, MS  39193.  For more information, call 601.351.8275.

At which time they will be opened. Contract/RFQ documents and/or information may be obtained from:




Lee Varner, Medical/Surgical Hospital Director
P.O. Box 1/3550 Hwy 468 West
Whitfield, MS 39193

Telephone: (601) 351-8496
Fax: (601) 351-8034

E-Mail: Lockhhl@msh.state.ms.us

Mississippi State Hospital reserves the right to waive minor informalities and to reject any and all offers. Mississippi State Hospital also reserves the right to amend specifications or change the opening date upon reasonable notice to all who are known to have examined or requested a copy of the specifications from the designated authority.

Sincerely,

H.L. Lockhart

Purchasing Chief


